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Itr. J. ̂ 4 Harper

J0II4, Calif,

Ity dear Itr. Harper: '•

I am in receipt of yours of the 23rd, and I wish
to advise yeu that the matter has alreadv had the atten*
tion of the Paric Board, However, I wish to state that
you will please consider the matter out of your hands,
as we will take it upon ourselves to make whatever ad
justment we can with the architects, and if there is
any expense, the park will stand it,

I presume you are aware the telephone line, and
that all other matters to which you brought our atten
tion have been taken care of or vdll be taken care of
in the near future.

If you have any other suggostiuna to make dn this
odnuection, I will be glad to hear from you,

1 wish you would aok lir, S^^ming to take up with
Mr, Burkholder the matter of having a formal opening
of the lodge 30 that wc con properly prepare for it.

■Wth kindest regards, I am

Yours sincerely.

HK/VO
H, Klaubex




